
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

Monday 6th December 2021 

Literacy 
Our story this week is ‘Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears.’ 

The children will be using small 

world figures to help retell the 

story to each other. 

Maths  
We are looking at the 

numbers 1-5 this 

week.  

We will also be putting objects on 

to five frames, and seeing how 

quickly we can find different 

amounts of objects from a group. 

The children will also be seeing 

how many different shapes they 

can find around Nursery.  Topic 
 

The children are starting to learn about 

Christmas, and why we are celebrating it. 

The children will be making some lovely 

Christmas crafts that they will be bringing 

home next week! 

 

 

 

 

  

We would like to 

introduce Mrs Gill, 

who will be working 

with us in Nursery 

until Christmas. 

 

The children made Mrs Gill feel very 

welcome today, and enjoyed lots of 

stories in the book corner with her. 

Other information… 


